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Dear Members and Friends of the Western Snow Conference, 
 
Please plan to join us for the 92nd annual meeting of the Western Snow Conference to 
be held in Bozeman, Montana at the historic Emerson Center for the Arts and Culture, 
May 19-22, 2025.  In addition to the in-person conference meeting, a virtual attendance 
option is being planned to allow for broader participation. 
   
You are invited to submit an abstract of 150 – 300 words for either oral or poster 
presentation by February 1, 2025.  The theme for the Conference is "From Research 

into Practice"  but all snow-related research in the context of measurements, modeling, 
and water supply are welcome.  In order to encourage participation in the Conference, 
all presenters are required to attend in person.  Submit abstracts by filling out the online 
submission form: 
 
https://forms.gle/mJfcfJgDAdJQjVSR9 
 
The North Continental Committee will compile a full agenda of oral and poster papers. In 
addition, a Monday short course is being planned as well as a Thursday technical tour. 
In keeping with our Conference Theme, our Monday Short Course this year will be a 
presentation and needs assessment meeting hosted by NASA Western Water 
Applications Office.  Researchers and operations folks alike are encouraged to attend 
and provide feedback to WWAO regarding critical research needs. 
 
Please share this Call for Papers and Conference Announcement with colleagues, 
students and friends who may be interested.  
 
Details of this conference are still being finalized.  Please check our website for updated 
information at www.westernsnowconference.org or email 
westernsnowconference@gmail.com or the chairs listed below if you have questions. 
 
We hope you will join us for another great meeting of the Western Snow Conference. 
 
Think Snow! 
 
 
Jolyne Lea    Lucas Zukiewicz 
General Chair - WSC   Conference Chair 
rvrdnc@gmail.com    lucas.zukiewicz@usda.gov 
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